The Working Men’s Institute Board of Trustees met on October 19, 2023.
The meeting was called to order by President Fred Frayser. Present were President Fred Frayser, Vice President Nathan Maudlin, Treasurer Connie Weinzapfel, Secretary Tamara Allison, Trustee Christine Crews, Friends President Jeanne Maudlin, Director Ryan Rokicki, Circulation Specialist Shannon DeLap, Robert Bernardin from Baird, and Allen Howie of Idealogy.  
Minutes of the September 21, 2023 meeting had been sent electronically. Nathan Maudlin moved to accept the minutes as amended. Connie Weinzapfel seconded. Approved.
Mr. Bernardin then gave the annual review of investments. Ms. Weinzapfel made the motion to generate $50,000 from the endowment account to our checking account for general operating expenses for the rest of the year. Mr. Maudlin seconded. Approved. 
Connie Weinzapfel then presented the Treasurer’s Report. Christine Crews moved to accept and hold for audit. Nathan Maudlin seconded. Approved. 

FWMI- 
1. None

In Old Business- 
1. Allen Howie of Idealogy.biz was here and highlighted several of the features that will be beneficial to the website rebuild and redesign. He also discussed options for the use of our social media.
In New Business- 
1. Mr. Maudlin and his wife recently visited Italy to attend a memorial service for artist Franco Prosperi’s late wife. Mr. Prosperi was kind and sent Director Rokicki a note including some beautiful card-sized art. 
1. Our telephone has been out of service for well over a month. If the problem isn’t resolved by Tuesday, October 21st, Ryan will have a new number installed. 
Director’s Report (see attached) 
Mr. Rokicki then presented the claims. Nathan Maudlin made the motion to accept the claims. Tamara Allison seconded. Approved.
The meeting was then adjourned. 




Directors Report October 19, 2024
The Indiana Arts Commission grant that will provide $3800 in funding for Peggy Taylor's next round of weaving classes titled “Weaving Through Time” has been approved. The classes begin tonight. The classes as well as the waiting list are full. 
[bookmark: _Hlk148619225]The Kiwanis Story Time event took place on September 28, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. The book “Dragons Love Tacos” by Adam Rubin was read by Andria Barthlow. 6 children attended the event. The next story time will be October 26th. Katie Kimball will read “Hallo-Weiner” by Dav Pilkey. There are 16 children registered. 
The Communal Studies Association (CSA) and Historic New Harmony held a Conference October 5-7 in New Harmony. The theme for the 2023 Conference is “Communal Theory, Practice, and Impact” to recognize the 50th anniversary of the CSA. 
Purdue Graduate Student Alexandra Adams will introduce using Cropscape, a free visual tool for High-resolution landcover data from the U.S. Department of Agriculture on Wednesday October 25, at 6:30 p.m. 
NHBA/One New Harmony Trick or Treat for Businesses and Town Halloween Party will take place on October 28, with Trick or Treating beginning at 3:00 p.m. and the town party starting at 4:00 p.m. 
The “Meet the Candidates” for the New Harmony Town Council event is scheduled for Wednesday, November 1, at 6:30 p.m. It is open to the public. No political debates or campaign materials are permitted at this gathering.
Indiana Poet Laureate, Matthew Graham, will hold a lecture at the WMI on Thursday, November 16 at 6:30 p.m. Mr. Graham is a highly regarded literary figure with an impressive list of accomplishments, including four published books of poetry, an Academy of American Poets Award, a Pushcart Prize, two Indiana Arts Commission Master Fellowships, and a Vermont Studio Center Fellowship.
On Sunday, November 19, from 12:00 - 4:00 PM, the Evansville Museum of Arts, History & Science will host its annual History Celebration. The event will feature informational booths of local organizations from Vanderburgh and adjoining counties that present history to the public.


